
This is what our on-campus Sunday services will look like: 
We have taken steps to provide a great worship experience within the social 
distancing guidelines. Including consulting with Monument Health. Our weekend 
services have been redesigned to create a low contact, friendly environment that 
allows for physical distancing. This includes a reduced capacity. 
 
Welcome Home! We missed you! 

• Friendly waves and smiles encouraged! For people’s comfort, please avoid 
shaking hands or hugging. 

• We will consistently clean all areas during the week and high traffic areas 
between services (including chairs) 

• We have taken environmental precautions, including increased ventilation 
and fresh air. 

• Wear masks if you like.	 
• The doors will be opened for you 
• Services at 9:00 and 10:45 as usual 
• The doors will open at 8:50 and we ask that you come directly into the 

gym and find a great spot. 
• Activity packets will be available for your kids if you choose. (They will be 

safely packed a few days before Sunday service time) 
• Follow along with notes online 
• Refreshments, drinking fountains, and the Coffee Shop will not be available 

for now. We look forward to having all of these open again soon! 
• Please enjoy your conversations outside in the fresh air, rather than 

congregating in the atrium or gym. 
• Please keep your children close to you to respect the space of others 
• Chairs will be grouped into family/friend	units with space around them, so 

you can sit with your family or friends you come with or hang out with. 
Please have your kids sit with you. We will have much lower seating 
capacity than usual. 

• We love your kids! Unfortunately, Nursery and Countryside Kids are 
unavailable at this time. Please have your kids stay with you. Join us for 
our Wednesday night outdoor family-oriented services available May 27, 
June 10, June 24 

• Sunday Services will be about 50 minutes long 
• After services, please exit through the closest exit to you (including side 

door emergency exits) 
• Bathrooms will be available, wipes are available, please wash your hands, 

please no more than two people in the restroom at a time. 
 
No matter where you land in your beliefs about Covid - please be grace filled 
and respectful of others and their health decisions. 
 
Please contact church staff if you have any questions. 
 
We look forward to worshipping with you, whichever venue you choose! 


